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April 11, 2025
MEMORANDUM 2025-6
To: Metropolitan Planning Organizations (MPOs)
From:

Bradley B. Lidsey, P-Es-State Local Transportation Engineer

Reference: Recision of Memorandum 2025-5

After further discussion wih FHWA, Memorandum 2025-5 has been rescinded.

If there are any questions concerning this memorandum, contact Barrett Dees at 334-242-6818
or email deesr@dot.state.al.us.
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